
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Code Amendment 

The Santaquin City Planning commission will 

conduct a public hearing to consider removing 

language regarding the Santaquin City Gas 

Company (Title 11 Chapter 7 Section 8). The 

hearing will be held on November 9, 2017 at 7 

p.m. in the City Council Chambers located at 45 

West 100 South.   

If you have questions or concerns about the proposed 

ordinance amendment, 

Please contact the Community Development 

Department at (801) 754-1011 for more info. 


